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NURSERY CLOSURE MONDAY 8th JULY 2019 
 

 

 
 

Friday 17th May 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

When you were offered a place for your child in Nursery, we closed 

Nursery so that you could come to Nursery for a visit. 

 

To allow our new Nursery parents and pupils the same important 

opportunity Nursery will be closed on Monday, 8th July. 

 

I hope that this does not cause too much inconvenience and I would like 

to thank you for supporting initiatives in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Head Teacher 
            


